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CDPH Guidelines for EDUHSD Notification 

 
 

Dear EDUHSD Learning Community: 

 

For students who have tested positive for COVID-19:  In accordance with CDPH guidelines 

(see below), if a student is eligible to return from isolation earlier than 10 days following a 

positive COVID-19 test, families are required to submit a negative COVID-19 test to the school 

site Health Office.  Contact information for the school sites is listed below.   

 

TO RETURN TO SCHOOL PRIOR TO THE 10-DAY TIMEFRAME, EVIDENCE OF A NEGATIVE 

TEST MUST BE PRESENTED PRIOR TO RETURNING TO CAMPUS. 

 

El Dorado High School         

Mariana Morris: mmorris@eduhsd.k12.ca.us 

 

Independence High School 

Janie Carlson-Grantham: jgrantham@eduhsd.k12.ca.us 

Deanna Cochran: dcochran@eduhsd.k12.ca.us 

 

Oak Ridge High School 

Amber Uber: auber@eduhsd.k12.ca.us 

Deanna Yates: dyates@eduhsd.k12.ca.us 

 

Pacific Crest Academy     

Janie Carlson-Grantham: jgrantham@eduhsd.k12.ca.us 

Patty Braun: pbraun@eduhsd.k12.ca.us 

 

Ponderosa High School     

Kelly James: kjames@eduhsd.k12.ca.us 

Catherine Huffman: chuffman@eduhsd.k12.ca.us 

 

Union Mine High School     

Janie Carlson-Grantham: jgrantham@eduhsd.k12.ca.us 

Beth Haags: bhaags@eduhsd.k12.ca.us 

 

The California Department of Public Health guidelines may be found using the following 

link: Guidance on Isolation and Quarantine for COVID-19 Contact Tracing 
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Summary of CDPH Guidance pertaining relating to isolation and quarantine: 

Isolation (for those who have tested positive for COVID-19) can end after day 5 if symptoms are not 

present or are resolving and a diagnostic specimen (antigen testing is recommended and over the 

counter tests are allowed) collected on day 5 or later tests negative (and proof of the negative results 

are provided to the school Health Office). 

 

Quarantine (for those who are close contacts of someone who has tested positive for COVID-19) 

can end after day 5 if symptoms are not present and a diagnostic specimen collected on day 5 or 

later tests negative. 

 

Options for Testing: 

Free drive-thru COVID-19 testing is available with Heal360 at El Dorado High School (561 Canal 

Street, Placerville, CA 95667) in the parking lot, Monday-Friday, 8 a.m.-5 p.m. or at Green Valley 

Community Church (3500 Missouri Flat Road, Placerville, CA 95667), Monday-Friday, 9 a.m.- 5 

p.m.  Additional testing opportunities may be found using the following link: EDCCOVID-19 Get A 

Test 
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